
P.O. BOX 653 � PATUXENT BUILDING � 23150 LEONARD HALL DRIVE, LEONARDTOWN, MD 20650 

PHONE 301.475.4200 X1500 � FAX 301.475.4635 � www.stmarysmd.com � LUGM@STMARYSMD.COM 

 

 
 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

Francis Jack Russell, President 

Lawrence D. Jarboe, Commissioner 

Cynthia L. Jones, Commissioner 

Todd B. Morgan, Commissioner 

Daniel L. Morris, Commissioner 

 

ST. MARY’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 

DEPARTMENT OF LAND USE  

AND GROWTH MANAGEMENT 

Phillip J. Shire, Director 

William B. Hunt, AICP, Deputy Director 

 

  

Notice of Public Hearing            
 

2013 Review and Report  

of the St. Mary's County Comprehensive Water and Sewerage Plan  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the St. Mary’s County Planning Commission will conduct a 

public hearing in the Public Meeting Room of the Chesapeake Building, located at 41770 

Baldridge Street, Leonardtown, Maryland, on Monday, August 12, 2013 beginning at 6:30 p.m., 

for the purpose of receiving public testimony and of considering a proposed resolution to amend 

the St. Mary’s County Comprehensive Water and Sewerage Plan (CWSP).  Amendments to be 

so considered are as follows: 

1) Chapter 113 of the St. Mary’s County Code was amended in 2011 to require the CWSP 

be amended annually to incorporate the approved Capital Improvement Budget (CIB) of 

the St. Mary’s County Metropolitan Commission.  The FY2014-2019 CIB is proposed to 

be incorporated.   

 

Note that as a result of the evidence and comments made at the public hearing, changes may be 

made to the proposed resolution. 

Copies of the proposed amendments are available for viewing at each public library within the 

County, at the Public Information Office located in the Chesapeake Building at 41770 Baldridge 

Street, Leonardtown, Maryland, and through links on the St. Mary’s County Government web 

page:  www.co.saint-marys.md.us  

 

 

Jeff Jackman, Senior Planner 

St. Mary’s County Department of Land Use and Growth Management 

(301) 475-4200 ext. 1541 

 

Please publish as a legal notice in the Enterprise on July 26, 2013 and August 2, 2013. 










